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1 2 3 4 5 6 7 8 

Sr. 
No. 

Name of the 
Project 

Item from the list of 
activities in schedule VII 

to the Act. 

Local area 
(Yes/No) 

Location of Project Amount 
spent for 

the project 
(in Lakhs) 

Mode of 
implementation 

Direct 
(Yes/No) 

Mode of implementation – Through 
implementing agency. 

State District Name CSR 
Registration 

Number 

1 
Being a 

Responsible 
Neighbor 

Protection of national 
heritage, art and culture 
including restoration of 

buildings and sites of 
historical importance and 

works of art; setting up 
public libraries; promotion 

and development of 
traditional art and 

handicrafts - Sch VII (v) 

Yes 
Uttar 
Pradesh 

Varanasi 4.0 
Direct + Through 

partner 
Ganga Sewa Nidhi CSR00016134 

2 

Building 
Livelihoods- 
Skill training 

of girls 
under 

"Varanasi 
Handloom 
Weavers 
Training 

Programme 

Promoting education, 
including special education 

and employment 
enhancing vocation skills 

especially among children, 
women, elderly and the 

differently abled and 
livelihood enhancement 

projects - Sch VII (iv) 

Yes 
Uttar 

Pradesh 
Varanasi 9.91 

Direct + Through 
partner 

Human Welfare 
Association 

CSR00003997 

3.  

Waste 
flower 

recycling 
project at 
Varanasi 

Ensuring environmental 
sustainability, ecological 
balance, protection of 
flora and fauna, animal 
welfare, agroforestry, 

conservation of natural 
resources and maintaining 

quality of soil, air and 
water including 

contribution to the Clean 
Ganga Fund set-up by the 
Central Government for 

rejuvenation of river 
Ganga. - Sch VII (iv) 

Yes 
Uttar 

Pradesh 
Varanasi 8.1 

Direct + Through 
partner 

Easy Help CSR00062996 

        22.01      

 


